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24 November, 1970.

Dear Robin,

Many thanks for the book and
your note that came with it. I am
delighted to see it, and it looks
very nicely done.

We will, of course, be noticing
it in our pages in due course.

Yours ever,

J. M. Richards,
EDITOR

Mr. Robin Boyd,
Romberg and Boyd,
340 Albert Street,
Melbourne, 3002,
Victoria,
AUSTRALIA.




